
   
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY NO. 2021-12 
 
SUBJECT :  COVID-19 VACCINATION UPDATE 
 
DATE  : 26 March 2021 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Philippine Embassy in Nairobi wishes to inform our kababayans of the recent 
advisories on the First Phase of the prioritized groups for Covid-19 vaccination as 
enumerated in the Press Statement issued by the Kenyan Ministry of Health dated 25 
March 2021: 
 

 Frontline workers,  
 Security Personnel,  
 Teachers,  
 Workers in institutions of learning, 
 Clergy, and 
 Individuals aged 58 years and above (including foreign nationals). 

 
On another note, the Aga Khan University Hospital and M.P. Shah Hospital, which are 
appointed by the Kenyan Ministry of Health as Vaccination Centers, posted their public 
advisories on the procedure and process to be observed during the vaccination. The 
vaccination is free of charge as guided by the Kenyan Ministry of Health. Below are 
their contact details: 
 
AGA KHAN UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL (walk in and on a first come first serve basis) 
Telephone Number: +254 20 3662170 
Email Address: public.relations@aku.edu  
Opening Hours: Monday to Friday from 7:00am to 2:00pm 
 
M.P. SHAH HOSPITAL (by appointment) 
You may wish to go to this link https://nairobi-mp-shah-
hospital.oneapp.lefe/kiosk/appointment to book a slot for the vaccination 
 
Please be reminded to bring your passport and a valid ID when you go to the said 
vaccination centers.  
   
Let us continue to pray for God’s protection during these times of crisis.  
 
 
 
 



 



 



 

 
 

 


